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Where We Stand on:

Anti-Social Behaviour Orders
That such orders are necessary as a last resort for dealing with Anti-Social Behaviour.

The Association of YOT Managers accepts the following principles in relation to dealing with anti-social behaviour:

1. Anti-social behaviour causes lasting harm to individuals and the community and must be stopped at the earliest opportunity when the minimum harm has been caused.


2. Dealing with anti-social behaviour by juveniles requires a multi-agency approach.


3. Prohibitions within Acceptable Behaviour Contracts or ASBOs  should be targeted to deal with the individual’s actual anti-social behaviour within the context of the community demonstrated to be at risk. 


4. Publicity should be proportionate and appropriate to informing the community at risk of the anti-social behaviour and of what action has been taken to prevent it.   Blanket publicity across a wide area via newspapers or the internet has results which are contrary to the government policy of reducing the fear of crime to which all CDRPs are committed.  It also hampers perpetrators reintegration into the community.


5. The local partners should work restoratively with perpetrators and victims of anti-social behaviour, aiming at a reintegration of the perpetrators as constructive members of their communities and a reduction of the fear of crime within that community. 
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